
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 
 
 
Date: May 19, 2021 
 
To: Water Resources and Watershed Committee 
 Jeff Ford, Chair 
 B.J. Atkins 
 Edward Colley 
 William Cooper 
 E.G. “Jerry” Gladbach 
 

From: Steve Cole, Assistant General Manager  
 
 

The Water Resources and Watershed Committee meeting that was scheduled to meet 
via teleconference on Wednesday, June 9, 2021 at 5:30 PM has been cancelled. There 
will be no meeting in June 2021. 
 

The next Water Resources and Watershed Committee meeting is scheduled for 
Wednesday, July 14, 2021. 
 
 
Posted on May 19, 2021. 


